Good morning

There won't be a full newsletter this week. | will send out an end of year newsletter on Friday
19/07/2024; this will wrap up the year and give you a comprehensive list of diary dates for next
academic year.

Some reminders for this coming week:

- The Leavers' Mass will take place at 4.30pm on Monday 15/7 in church. This is primarily for
our Y6 leavers and their families but everyone is invited.

- Please send into school ALL reading books & phonics books by Wednesday 17/7. Please
scour your houses for books which belong to school. It can be really disruptive to lessons if we
have missing resources.

- All Y4 pupils must return their guitars to school by Wednesday 17/7.

- Please send your child to school with a strong bag for life or two on Thursday 18/7 so that they
can bring home their exercise books. Please note that some RE books will be kept into the
autumn term for evidence purposes. All RSHE books will be kept in school as they move up with
the pupils.

- Our PFA is kindly paying for an end of year treat for all pupils. An ice cream van will make an
appearance on our KS2 playground on Wednesday afternoon & all pupils will receive a treat.
Pupils with allergies have been catered for.

- The Leavers' Assembly start at 2pm on Friday 19/7 in the school hall. Year 6 will lead us in a
short performance and then we will give out some certificates and say some goodbyes. Please
note that only Y6 pupils and their siblings will receive awards in this assembly.

Finally, I'm sure you will join me in passing on huge thanks and congratulations to Mrs McGarvie,
Mrs Condron and their team for a very successful summer fair yesterday. Events such as this
don't come together by accident; they take blood, sweat and tears! Thank you to everyone who
helped, including school staff and thank you to all who attended and supported this event.

Have a great Sunday,

Mrs Noble-Barton



